Announcement of Nongphai Schoot
Subject: Policy on Not Accepting Gifts and Rewards of Any Kind in the Performance
of Duties (No Gift Policy)
For the Fiscal Year 2024

Nongphai School recognizes the importance of fostering an organizationat
culture and providing appropriate guidelines for individuals to adhere to regarding
the giving or receiving of gifts, rewards, or any other benefits in the performance
of duties. This is to prevent actions that may influence the use of power for
personal gain or the benefit of others, in accordance with the government's policy
under the anti-corruption and misconduct reform plan.

In order to demonstrate a commitment to combating all forms of
corruption, as well as to promote ethics, morality, and integrity in the performance
of duties, which results in transparency within the organization and aligns with
the principles of good governance, it is hereby declared that Nongphai School
is an organization where all personnel do not accept gifts or any kind of rewards in the
course of their duties—whether before, during, or after the performance of those
duties. This is to avoid any impact that might affect judgment or decision-making
in the performance of duties, leading to favoritism or the creation of complex
benefits. The Director and Deputy Directors will set a good example and supervise
teachers and staff to ensure proper conduct and strict adherence to anti-corruption

and misconduct prevention measures.

It is therefore announced for general knowledge and must be strictly

adhered to.

Announced on April 5, 2024.
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(Ms. Areerut Chooruang)

The Director of Nonhphai School



